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No. 8-06 RE: SAVE THE DATE - EVENTS ON INVESTING IN BRAZILIAN SECURITIES - JUNE 20
IN NEW YORK CITY & JUNE 21 IN SAN FRANCISCO As you may know, Several Brazilian
organizations, including the Brazilian National Association of Investment Banks (ANBID),
Stock Exchange (BOVESPA), Clearing and Depository Corporation (CBLC), and Futures and
Commodities Exchange (BM&F), jointly sponsor a project called “BEST Brazil: Excellence in
Securities Transactions.” The initiative promotes the Brazilian capital markets to
international investors, provides investors with information on developments in the
Brazilian capital markets, and allows for a channel of communication with prominent
representatives of the Brazilian capital market. The Securities and Exchange Commission of
Brazil (CVM), the Central Bank of Brazil (BCB), and the Brazilian National Treasury (TN) also
participate in the initiative. BEST Brazil has invited interested Institute members to attend a
road show scheduled for June 20 in New York City and June 21 in San Francisco. BEST Brazil
sponsored a similar event in New York City in November 2005. A “save-the-date” invitation
to the event is attached. For more information, visit www.bestbrazil.org.br or contact Sergio
Mello at the Brazilian funds association (55 11 3471 4227 or sergiomello@anbid.com.br).
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